
New Blown 
-An Int’l Standard School- 

                                                                                                                                        

                                                                              Notice                                     Date: 07/03/2021 

 

Dear Guardians 

Assalamualaikum. We are delighted to inform you that as per the declaration of the 

Education Ministry of the Government of the People’s Republic of Bangladesh, all the 

educational institutions have decided to reopen on the March 30th, 2021 after a long 

period of one year. Thus on behalf of New Blown School, we would like to express our 

heartfelt gratitude and felicitations to the Honourable Prime Minister, Education Minister 

and all the concerned officials of the Education Ministry of the Bangladesh Government.    

We are also delighted to let you know that a 25% special discount offer which was 

offered earlier due to the pandemic Corona on the Admission-2021 in New Blown 

has now been extended up to March 30th, 2021. So those guardians who are yet to 

admit their children in our school, are especially requested to complete all the admission 

procedures by March 30th, 2021. 

 

 

Thanking you 

 

_____________________________ 

Md. Kamruzzaman   

Principal, New Blown School 


